

655 Beach Street San Francisco, CA 94109-1336

P.O. Box 7424 San Francisco, CA 94120-7424

T: +1 415.561.8500 aao.org

August 29, 2018

Dear Sebag:

On behalf of the American Academy of Ophthalmology Board of Trustees, I am pleased to present you with this *Senior Achievement Award* certificate. The Senior Achievement Award commemorates your contributions to the Academy, its scientific and educational programs, and to the advancement of ophthalmology.

You join a prestigious group of ophthalmologist volunteers whose contributions have been instrumental in supporting the Academy's mission to protect sight and empower lives. Because of the support and participation of members like you, the Academy continues to be the preeminent ophthalmic organization for clinical excellence and quality eye care.

Thank you for your long-standing support.

Sincerely,

David W. Parke II, MD Chief Executive Officer